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BOOK FAIR 
On Tuesday 18th, Wednesday 19th  and Thursday 20th March the 

Travelling Book Company are  in school with a Spring Book Fair 

bursting with top quality children’s books for you and your 

child(ren) to enjoy together.   

You will need CASH to pay for the books. 

 

Please visit our fair, which will be open at 3:25pm, in the school 

hall and 8:40am  at the front of school  (weather permitting). 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
 

£1 Book Tokens 

Thanks to the National Book Tokens, every child in 

school received a £1 book token which can be 

exchanged for one of the exclusive World Book 

Day books available at participating booksellers.  It 

can also be used to get £1 off a full price book. 

To celebrate World Book Day on a range of  

fun-filled activities and events were held 

in school to promote the love of reading 

and the joy of books. 



 

 
 
M&M Theatre Productions were in school on Tuesday to deliver a fantastic pantomime of 

The Little Princess  to the whole school.  A great time was had by all with lots of audience 

participation….. Oh no it wasn’t!     Oh yes it was! 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After the pantomime, Year 6 had the chance to 

take part in a workshop meeting the actors and 

speaking to them about how the performance 

was put together, how the sets were designed 

and how the actors prepare for the show. 

Very informative and maybe a career choice in 

the future.!  



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To launch book week, the children in Years 4/5, 5 and 6 had a visit from the author Hiba 

Noor Khan. During the workshop, Hiba shared information about her life and about what 

inspired her to write. Hiba shared with the children her latest novel ‘Safiyyah’s War’, 

which tells the story of a little girl living in Paris during World War 2. She spoke to them 

about the process she used to write a story - using notebooks and researching historical 

events.  She also talked about how to use codes and the children were given the 

opportunity to practice decoding a message in the book.  Everyone enjoyed a fascinating 

afternoon. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception and Reception Year 1 

Year 1 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2/3 

Year 2 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 

Year 4 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4/5 

Year 5/6 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you everyone for your participation and wonderful 

costumes. 

From Mrs Walsh 

and the team at 

Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School 

 

Year 6 


